
From: jeremy@smokedaddiebbq.com
To: Kelly Reid
Cc: Natalia@meyersignco.com; mpinvestments@gmail.com; frankfaillace@gmail.com
Subject: Apr 2nd hearing
Date: Wednesday, March 27, 2019 10:22:00 AM

Hi Kelly. 

Manish asked me to email you and request a full continuance until April 23rd. We will still be
represented on the 2nd at the hearing. Also we will begin putting together a historical
package to support our application and will look at downsizing the sign some as you
suggested. Can you please forward the information of the committee that would like to
meet with us? Thanks. We appreciate your help and advice.

Jeremy.
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